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It is my belief this proposal should be rejected. I am sure most, if not all, of the people owning property

in the Village of Pavoreal would agree.

For a long time we have struggled with the lack of a sidewalk along the West side of North 68th Street.

Adding more buildings and bike paths
have made this a much busier street and far more hazardous. It is also my understanding that further
building has been approved in this area.

Since the city is promoting the surrounding area as a tourist attraction, we feel there is a definite need
for a sidewalk on the West side of North 68th

Street between Indian School and Camelback Road to accommodate the increase in automobiles, bikes
and Pedestrians.

It does not seem the desires of one homeowner should outweigh the needs of an entire community.
Hopefully, you will look at the large picture,

deny Pre-Application-799-PA-2021 and give consideration to the recommended sidewalk on North 68th
Street.

Ruth Strauss
6711 East Camelback Rd, #75
Scottsdale, Az 85251
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